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City Library will be undergoing network upgrades Saturday, July 13 from 6 to 9 p.m. During the

upgrade process, some services will be unavailable:

User account access to the library’s online catalogue including placing holds, or checking item

availability

Ebook and e-audiobook downloads and holds via Libby

Digital collections, like LinkedIn Learning, will be offline

We expect all services to be fully restored by Sunday morning. Should you have any questions or

concerns, please connect with us at info@nvcl.ca.

Page 1 - https://www.nvcl.ca/news/notice-system-upgrades | Accessed: August 4, 2025 - 08:33 AM

https://www.nvcl.ca/news/library-news
mailto:info@nvcl.ca

